
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

Report cards came home Tuesday March 31st. Please take the time to celebrate 

your child’s successes when reviewing their report cards.  We are all very proud of 

the accomplishments our students have made this term.  Students have put in 

their best efforts and have made significant progress.  Thank you to all parents for 

their tremendous support.  Regular communication with classroom teachers, help 

with field trips, and consistent messages are all very much appreciated. We would 

also like to take this opportunity to thank the dedicated and skilled Shoreline staff 

for all their efforts this term.  Not only does our staff provide outstanding 

classroom learning activities and exemplary assessment of learning practices, but 

many of our staff volunteer their time to provide extra-curricular opportunities for 

our students. 

April is a very busy month at Shoreline.  Following the long weekend our third and 

final exploratory rotation begins and our five international students arrive from 

Mexico!  A variety of athletics and career exploration opportunities will be 

announced over the next few weeks so students are encouraged to listen carefully 

to announcements.  Our PAC’s second annual Survivor Challenge will be upon us 

April 17th.  Last year’s event was wildly successful and students had an absolute 

blast taking on the twenty-five challenges in their teams.  If you haven’t handed in 

your pledge forms for this exciting event, please get them into the office at your 

earliest convenience. 

As always, our office door is open to discuss any concerns or questions you may 

have about our school or the programs/services we offer. Thank you for your 

continued support and involvement in your child’s education. 

Jeff Duyndam 

Vice-Principal/Directeur adjoint 
 

 

e - STORM Bulletin 
Taking Education by Storm! 

 
FOR THE WEEK OF:  April 6 - April 10, 2015 

 



Student Messages 
If you need to get a message to your child, 

the best time to call the office is during break periods 

and end of day.  We are a very busy office and sometimes 

messages are not relayed when parents are calling outside these 

suggested times. 

 

Here are the times to call: 

Nutrition break 9:57 - 10:17 

Lunch break 12:11 - 12:51 

Just before the end of day bell at 2:50 

 

Thank you for your partnership!! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Shoreline 

Tuesday Hot Breakfast $2 
Soup & Salad $5 

8:10 -8:25 am 

12:11 pm 

Wednesday Hot Breakfast $2 
Soup & Salad $5 

8:10 -8:25 am 

12:11 pm 

Thursday Hot Breakfast $2 
Soup & Salad $5 

8:10 -8:25 am 

12:11 pm 

Friday Hot Breakfast $2 8:10 -8:25 am 

 
 

Shoreline 

Monday Cancelled for Easter 
Weekend 

 

Tuesday After School Club 
Guys Night 
Girls Night 

3-6 pm 

7-9 pm 

7-9 pm 

Wednesday After School Club 
Nights Alive 

3-6 pm 

6:30 - 8:30 pm 

Thursday Chef Mark 3:30-5:30 pm 

Friday Nights Alive 
Drop in Floor Hockey 

Art Start 
 

8-10 pm 

3-4 pm 

3-6pm 

 

Calendar Dates Upcoming: 

April 20th   Pro D - No School 

 

 

Monday, April 6th 

 Easter Monday - No School 

Tuesday, April 7th 
 Band Trip to Port Albernie 
 Boys Gr. 6/7 Rugby Game @ SMUS 3:45pm 

 

Wednesday, April 8th 
 Band Trip to Port Albernie 
 Girls 6/7/8 Rugby Game @ Stelly’s  3:45 - 5:00pm 
 Bike Jam @JDF - All Day 
 PAC Meeting Tonight - 6:30pm 
 

Thursday, April 9th 
 Boys Gr. 7/8 Rugby Game @ Shoreline 3:45pm 

 

Friday, April 10th 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU CANADIAN TIRE!!! 

A huge thank you goes out to our very own local View Royal 
Canadian Tire.  Manager, Mr. Kim Reynhout was very generous in 
helping with a large purchase that supports Shoreline’s ‘Healthy 
Schools Initiative’.   
 
Community support like this helps us succeed in supporting all of 
our students.      Thank you also to Canadian Tire staff, Tracy, 
Heather & Ryan who helped with the research, ordering and even 
made a personal delivery to the school.  Please remember to 
support local businesses whenever possible. 

 

 

 

 

                                     

LOST & FOUND 

We have accumulated a large lost and 
found of electronics and other misc. 
items.  Please stop by the office if you 
have misplaced any of these items. 


